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Comments: Hello,

This comment is being submitted against this logging proposal. This region is incredibly important to keep intact

and free from clear cutting practices. An EIS must be done. No new logging roads, no clear cutting, and no

thinning in this area please. I am a concerned citizen who believes strongly in the protection of forests for their

inhabitants, their carbon sequestration ability, and the trees themselves. Protect the north fork Nooksack river

and the Mt. Baker-Snoqualmie National forest please!


